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September 27, 2023 

 
 
 
Sent by Email 
 
 
Re:  Interim Accommodation Measure Enacted on Delaware Central PS 
  
 
Good day, 
 
Please be advised that on September 26, 2023, the TVDSB Board of Trustees received a report outlining an 
interim accommodation measure for Delaware Central Public School in the form of an enrolment cap. Please 
find attached a map showing the exact location of the capped portion of the attendance area, denoted in red 
hatching. 
 
Delaware Central PS is located in Delaware and has been experiencing sustained enrolment pressure. Given 
various site restrictions, additional portables cannot be placed on site to accommodate new students. Because 
of this enrolment pressure, TVDSB administration has implemented an enrolment cap at Delaware Central for 
the portion of the attendance area that is located within Komoka-Kilworth. This interim accommodation measure 
directs all new families from this portion of the attendance area to attend Parkview Public School until permanent 
accommodation can be provided, effective January 1, 2024. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if clarification is required. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Cassandra Harms 
Planner 
Thames Valley District School Board 
(548) 486 6154 
c.harms@tvdsb.ca 
 
 
CC:  
Durk Vanderwerff 
Michael Di Lullo 
 


